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30th January, 2019 
  
Dear Parents,  

SWIMMING LESSONS – Rabbits 

 
All children in Year 3 will be going swimming at Lea Manor Leisure Centre throughout this academic year. Our swimming sessions 
are on Friday from 9.30 am until 11.30 am. Spring half term 2 sessions will run from Friday 1st March until Friday 5th April, 2019 
(inclusive).   

In order to maximise learning time we have decided to send each class on alternate weeks which will mean more time swimming 
and less time travelling! They will get a double session in the pool each fortnight. Rabbits swimming session will start from Friday 
8th March 2019. 

In order to cover the cost of each session and the cost of additional swimming teaching staff, we require a voluntary contribution 
from each child. The cost for Rabbits spring half term 2 will be £10.68. We would appreciate payment by Friday 15th February 
2019. Could you please send your payment by cheque, made payable to Bramingham Primary School, or the exact amount in 
cash. Thank you.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return it with your payment by Friday 15th February 2019. 
  
Every other Friday, the children need to bring their swimming kit which will consist of:- 
a towel, 
a comb or hair brush 
a one piece plain swimming costume for the girls 
a pair of swimming trunks, not shorts, for the boys 
  
The children will not be allowed to wear jewellery of any kind, including earrings. However if earrings are worn the child must be 
able to remove them by themselves. Hair must be tied back from the face and for those with long hair it is preferable if they wear a 
swimming hat. Additionally your child will not be able to attend a swimming session if they have a case of ring worm. 
  
Swimming is part of the National Curriculum, therefore it is expected that every child will swim. 
  
INHALERS 
Please note that if your child has got an inhaler, they will need to take it swimming. They will not be allowed to swim if it is not at the 
poolside. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
 
Mrs Flowers 
Headteacher 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 Swimming Lessons spring half term 2 Rabbits 2019 
 

 
 □ I give permission for my child ……………………………….…..…Class……………………to go swimming on Fridays.  
 
 
□ I enclose herewith my voluntary contribution of £10.68 for my child’s swimming for the spring half term 2. 
 
 
              Signed …………………………………………….        
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